
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 14, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Dr. David J. Garrow 

Presidential Distinguished Professor 

Law School 

Emory University 

G 523 Gambrell Hall 

1301 Clifton Road 

Atlanta, Georgia 30322 

 

Dear Dave: 

 

Enclosed you will find a check in the amount of $100, the honorarium for your participation 

in the experts conference held on April 14, 1998. 

 

Your contributions helped to make the conference interesting and informative and, again, we 

thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


